
From: James Webster [webster@khlaw.com]
Sent: Friday, December 12, 2003 11:55 AM
To: Towanda Bryant
Cc: Wayne Black; Katherine Lucas
Subject: Anadarko Marco Polo application

Towanda:  following up on our telephone conversation of just a few minutes ago,
this message will request a change to Anadarko Petroleum Corporation's
application for a new Earth Station at the Marco Polo Platform, Ap. File No.
SES-LIC-20031001-01355, provisional call sign E030216.

Specifically, the application - and the draft grant visible in the IB database -
currently list the points of communications as "ALSAT."  This needs to be
changed to reflect the satellite "AMC-3 at 87 degrees West."  I understand that,
upon receipt of this message, you will make this correction to the application.
If possible, could you please also update the draft grant to reflect this
change?

Please confirm the correction of the application by responding to this e-mail.
If you need any additional information, please call me at (202) 434-4175.

Thanks very much for your prompt help in this regard.

Jim Webster
Licensing Specialist
Keller and Heckman LLP
(202) 434-4175


